
From: Montgomery, Patrick <Patrick.Montgomery@sto.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/24/2015 9:50:31 AM
Subject: STO PIO

Did you call? I saw C. Adams pop on my phone. The Chief of Staff here is also C. Adams. So I popped in her office, she 
looked at me very strangely.
 
 
Very Respectfully,
 

Patrick Montgomery
Public Information Director
South Carolina Office of the State Treasurer
Patrick.Montgomery@sto.sc.gov
(803) 734-2620
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